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August 11, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Knauf Insulation North America is announcing a price increase on all Residential and Light 
Commercial fiberglass insulation products effective with shipments on or after September 29, 
2023. Pricing will be increased per the following guidelines: 
 
 

Residential and Light Commercial Products 
 

% Increase 
EcoBatt® 8% 

EcoRoll® 8% 

Manufactured Housing 8% 

Basement Wall Insulation 8% 

All Loose Fill Insulation 8% 

 
 
Given recent spikes in demand, Knauf Insulation North America reserves the right to limit purchase 
quantities prior to the increase date. 
 
The price increase will be implemented through new list prices. If you have any questions regarding 
this increase, please contact your Territory Sales Manager.   
 
Thank you for your continued support, we value your business and remain committed to Enhancing 
Lives by Making the World More Comfortable. 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Nathan Walker 
Senior Vice President, Customer Experience, Innovation & Sales 


